
 
 
 
 
 
St. Francis of Assisi parish has supported the Un-Trim-A-Tree 
Program for more than 17 years, providing assistance for families 
in need in Dumfries, Triangle, and Quantico.  This year St. Francis 
of Assisi will also be providing gifts for a number of refugee families 
sponsored by Catholic Charities and the Bill Mehr Homeless 
Shelter.  To assist you in the process we have some answers to 
your frequently asked questions (FAQ’S) below: 
 
What do I do with the tag?  Take it home, shop for the gift and 
return the tag taped to the present by the request date.  Do Not 
Wrap the present 
 
What is the tag for?  The tag is very important as it indicates the 
individual information, what the individual wants and also the way 
the gifts are sorted and distributed.  When you get the tag home, 
copy the information down or take a picture to ensure that if you 
lose the tag you still have the pertinent information like: name, sex, 
age, code, and wish. 
 
Where do I drop the Present?  On November 24th, St. Francis of 
Assisi will place several Christmas Angel Giving Trees on display in 
the vestibule of the church; gifts may be placed under the trees.  
They are removed daily. 

Presents must be returned by Sunday, December 8th. 
(NO Exceptions) 

 
Can I give additional items than those requests on the tag?  
Yes, we always welcome and make good use of additional presents. 
 

If you have questions about the Un-trim-A-Tree Program?  
Please contact Francia Salguero 703-221-6344 or 571-572-5862 
calisa3@verizon.net.  Thank you very much for your continuing 

support to this program. 

Bless A Child This Christmas 
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